
WATER/WASTEWATER/GAS DESIGN * OPERATOR TRAINING  
 

  

 

  
June 28, 2024 
  
The Russellville Water and Sewer Board 
721 Jackson Ave S. 
Russellville, AL 35653 
  
 RE:      ADDENDUM NO. 1  

THE RUSSELLVILLE WATER AND SEWER BOARD 
RUSSELLVILLE WATER LINE RELOCATION PROJECT ALONG HIGHWAY 243 

             ALDOT PROJECT NO. BR-0243(504) 
             CONTRACT NO. RU24 074 
  
All Contractors shall acknowledge receipt of Addendum No. 1 for the above referenced job by signing 
and returning this statement by email: spierce@uecllc.com or fax to (205) 951-3839.  
  
Contractor: _______________________________________________________  
  
Received by: ______________________________________________________  
  
Date: ____________________________________________________________  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 

Utility 
  Engineering 

  Consultants,   
130   Southcrest   Drive,   Suite   100   Homewood, AL 35209  
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June 28, 2024 
  
The Russellville Water and Sewer Board 
721 Jackson Ave S. 
Russellville, AL 35653 
  
 RE:      ADDENDUM NO. 1  

THE RUSSELLVILLE WATER AND SEWER BOARD 
RUSSELLVILLE WATER LINE RELOCATION PROJECT ALONG HIGHWAY 243 

             ALDOT PROJECT NO. BR-0243(504) 
             CONTRACT NO. RU24 074 
 
The changes, modifications and/or additions covered by the set forth in this Addendum No. 1 shall 
become part of and be incorporated in the Specifications, Contract Documents and Bid Documents for the 
above referenced Project.   
 
CLARIFICATION (DUE TO THE POSTPONEMENT) 
 

• The Pre-Bid Meeting date that is specified in the specification is incorrect, and the correct Pre-

Bid Meeting date is July 18, 2024, at 10:00 AM. 

• The Bid Date that is specified in the specification is incorrect, and the correct bid date is July 30, 

2024, at 10:00 AM. 

 

 

Utility 
  Engineering 

  Consultants,   
130   Southcrest   Drive,   Suite   100   Homewood, AL 35209  

P.O. Box 19218  
Birmingham ,   Alabama   3521 9   

LLC   
Phone   :   205.951.3838   FAX : 205.951.3839  
WEB  :  www.uecllc.co m   

http://www.uecllc.com/
http://www.uecllc.com/
http://www.uecllc.com/
http://www.uecllc.com/

